ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE PLANNING LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING

HELD ON 15TH DECEMBER, 2009

Meeting commenced:
12.05 p.m.

“
ended:
12.25 p.m.
PRESENT:

Councillor Derek Antrobus (Lead Member for Planning) - in the Chair




Councillor Norbert Potter 
Paul Walker - Strategic Director for Sustainable Regeneration

Bob Osborne - Deputy Director for Sustainable Regeneration

Chris Findley - Assistant Director Planning and Transport Futures 

Graham Gentry - Head of Service (Spatial Planning)

Matt Doherty - Principal Planning Officer 

Dave Dean - Assistant Director, Consultancy Services, Urban Vision
Mike Relph - Senior Committee Administrator 
	Item No./Subject
	Action Required
	Responsible Officer



	1.
Apology for Absence
	An apology for absence was submitted on behalf of Councillor Peter Connor.
	

	2.
Strategic Housing Land  Availability Assessment 2010/25
	That the Strategic Housing Land Availability Assessment be noted; and its publication on the City Council’s website endorsed.
	Matt Doherty


	3.
Action Sheet - 2nd December, 2009 
	Action sheet approved.
	Mike Relph


	4.
Exclusion of the Public 
	The public were excluded from the meeting for the items detailed in action points 5 and 6 below, under Section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972 on the grounds that they involved the likely disclosure of exempt information as specified in Paragraph 3 of Schedule 12A to the Act.
	

	5.
Former Walkden Library Memorial Road, Walkden 
	That the City Council withdraw from the sale of the former Walkden Library to Mr. Lee Plaister of Mylife Financial Services Limited, and instead the property be sold to Mr. Carl Heaton for a consideration of £175,000, with the City Solicitor to complete the necessary legal formalities.
	Barrie Simpson


	6.
23 Oldfield Road, Salford 
	That approval be given to the rescission of the previous decision to purchase 23 Oldfield Road, Salford, from Mrs. H. Lever, and that instead it be acquired from Typhon Holdings Limited on the same terms agreed with Mrs. Lever, namely £157,000.  
	Dave Norbury


	7.
Swinton Residents’ Parking Scheme 
	That the advertising of the order to include Baliol Street within the Swinton Residents’ Parking Scheme be noted.
	Dave Dean


	8.
Bob Osborne 
	Councillor Derek Antrobus reported that this was the last meeting that Bob Osborne would be attending before his forthcoming retirement.  He thanked Bob for his support and assistance both on a personal level and to the City Council, and wished him a long and happy retirement.
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